
 

 

16 December 2022 

2022 gas rate of return instrument review 

Publication of final gas instrument and explanatory statement 

The ERA has published the 2022 final gas rate of return instrument and accompanying explanatory 
statement for the 2022 final gas rate of return instrument.  

The gas instrument sets out the ERA’s determination of the allowed rate of return on capital for 
regulated gas network service providers in Western Australia.  The rate of return provides an 
allowance to service providers to help pay interest on loans and give a return on equity to 
investors.   
 
The explanatory statement provides the ERA’s reasoning supporting its determination. 
 
The ERA reviews the gas instrument and publishes a new gas instrument every four years. 
 
Over the course of its review, the ERA undertook extensive consultation to ensure the gas 
instrument is fit for purpose.  This consultation included an engagement document, discussion 
papers, focused consultation documents and a draft instrument.  The ERA thanks stakeholders 
that have contributed throughout this review. 
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General enquiries 
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